
Construction Notification
Coastline Drive Waterline Improvements

Los Angeles County Public Works will begin work to replace a water main in the Sunset
Mesa community on Coastline Drive, between Pacific Coast Highway and Castlerock
Road, as shown on the map below. The project will improve water supply reliability for
Los Angeles County Waterworks District No. 29 customers.

Construction is expected to begin the week of May 5, 2025 and be completed by the
second quarter of 2026.

Construction activities on Coastline Drive will take place from Monday to Friday, from 7:00

a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Traffic access will be maintained throughout the project limits using

temporarily restricted lanes.

The Sunset Mesa Tank site (shown below) will serve as a staging area for all construction

operations, including delivery and storage of construction materials/equipment and

preparation of water mains for installation. Work within the staging area is planned

between 7:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. during workdays.

Customers will be notified of any scheduled water service interruption at least 24 hours
in advance.



PROJECT LIMITS

For additional project information, click here for the project fact sheet or scan the following
QR code:

For questions about project construction, contact Public Works Construction Manager,
Navid Ehsan, at (949) 228-4982 or nehsan@dpw.lacounty.gov from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m.,
Monday through Friday.

For questions about water service, contact LA County Waterworks, Monday through
Friday from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. at (877) 637-3661, press 2 for 24-hour Dispatch Center for
after-hours emergencies.

Media inquiries can be directed to pio@pw.lacounty.gov or call Dispatch Center.    


